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Primrose Hill Primary School Weekly Newsletter 

Summer Fair -Saturday 2nd July 2022 

12pm-4pm     SEE YOU ALL TOMORROW!!!! 

 SUMMER FAIR RAFFLE PRIZES! 

We already have some exciting prizes, 
including: 

- a signed Arsenal football and shirt 

- a boat trip for 12 

- dinner for 2 

- 1hr body massage 

- wildlife adventure tickets for the 
family 

And many more….. 

@primrosehillprimaryschool 

Next two weeks Upcoming events 

 

Mon 4th July           Y6 SWIMMING ALL WEEK 
                  9:00  Y3&4 Beach Trip 
                  9:00  Y2 to the CLC 
  8:45-9:30 Froglets stay and play  
  1-1:30 Froglets stay and play  
Tue 5th July 2:30-3:30 Ladybirds STEAM exhibition  
  3:45-4:00 New Ladybirds Open Session 
Wed 6th July 10:30-3:00  Froglets trip to the Zoo  
  Y6 TRANSITION DAY (ALL SCHOOLS)  
  9:00 Y4 to the CLC 
  8:45-9:30 Ladybirds stay and play  
  8:45-9:30 Froglets stay and play  
Thurs 7th  2:30-3:30 Parent Coffee Afternoon  
  2:45–3:45 Y3 STEAM Exhibition Top Hall  
  3:45-4:00 New Ladybirds Open Session  
Fri 8th July 8:45-9:30 Y2&4 Parent Drop-In 
  11:45-3:15 Y3 Cecil Sharp House 
  2:00-3:00 The Grow Stay & Play 
  2:00-3:00 Y5&6 Theatre Show Middle Hall 
Mon 11th July Y6 SWIMMING ALL WEEK  
  EYFS & KS1 SPORTS DAY   
Tue 12th July Y5 SPORTS DAY 
  3:45-4:45 New Froglets Open Session 
Wed 13 July  Y5 THE MILL RESIDENTIAL TRIP 
  KS2 SPORTS DAY at PH running track  
  8:45-9:30 Ladybirds stay and play  
  8:45-9:30 Tadpoles stay and play  (AM) 
  12:30-1:00 Tadpoles stay and play  (PM) 
  10:30-11:30 Wellbeing Tuck shop 
Thurs 14th July Y5 THE MILL RESIDENTIAL TRIP 
  3:45-4:45 New Froglets Open Session 
Fri 15th July Y5 THE MILL RESIDENTIAL TRIP 
  3.15 REPORTS OUT TO PARENTS  

What an eventful, but satisfying, week it has been. The children are happy and continue to enjoy lots of educational 

visits and trips: Year 4 were at the British Museum, Grasshoppers went to the Camden Archives, Year 6 took a 

trip to the Lido and today they have been to Chessington World of Adventure!  
 

We have had lots of visitors in school, too: Camden Music have been in working with Year 3 classes and many of 

the Institute of Education students came in for the day to see the wonderful maths teaching and learning happening 

throughout the school. BUT most importantly, parents are again being welcomed into their children’s classrooms, 

which is a joy to see! Each class has a specific ‘drop in’ or ‘stay and play’ session at the start of the day, so if you 

haven’t already done so, please do try and join your child’s class for this very special time together in school. 
 

Have a lovely weekend, the weather looks warm and the forecast is only a small chance of rain. Don’t forget our 

Summer Fair tomorrow – do try to come along, we would love to see you all there! 

From SLT  

Attendance updates 
Our whole school attendance for this 

week is  90.32%, which is significantly  below 

our target of 96%,  please continue to strive for 

100% attendance.  
A huge clap for Squirrels who had the highests attendance of 96.77%.  

Children who arrived late for school this week was 142,  this figure 

continues to be extremely high. We will continue to send reminder 
texts , letters and invite parents in for meetings to discuss support and 
next steps. . Soft start is from 8.45-9am. The gate will continue 
to close promptly at 9am and all those who are late will need to enter 
through the office. 
If your child arrives to school after 9.15am this is marked as an 
unauthorised late. 
We appreciate you all making a huge effort to arrive at school before 
9am so your children are ready for the start of the lesson at 9am. 

mailto:admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk


School Dinner Payment  

A reminder please to always ensure you are paying for lunches 
in advance – not in arrears. 

We are having a big push on lunch debts as sadly the school is 
not in a position to finance these.  

Reminders will be going out weekly by text and email. Tara 
(Admissions & Attendance Officer) and Julia (School Business 
Manager) will be individually contacting those in arrears over 
the next week. 

We do understand that these are difficult financial times for 
many of our families, so if you think you may be eligible for 
Free School Meals, don’t hesitate to contact the office and they 
will advise you on how to apply. 

Please click here to make payments. 

Year 6 Graduation! 
Year 6 graduation will be held in school on  

20th July at 2pm.  

Make sure you add the date in your diary! 
Another exciting event is coming up at Primrose Hill, a 
very welcome return of ...  

Primrose Hill Sports Day! 
Please enter these dates on to your calendars as we 
are sure you do not want to miss them! 

Froglets & Tadpoles—Mon 11th July at 9:15 

Ladybirds & KS1—Mon 11th July at 1:45pm 

KS2 without Y5  - Wed 13th July at 10:25 am 

Year 5  - Tue 12th July at 10:40 am 

https://www.camden.gov.uk/free-school-meals
https://www.camden.gov.uk/free-school-meals#isxt
https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney&source=website&version=20190314
http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Sports-Day-Parents-Letter-Nursery.pdf
http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Sports-Day-KS1-Rec-Letter.docx.pdf
http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Sports-Day-letter-KS2-.pdf
http://www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Year-5-sports-Day-Letter.pdf
https://actionforhappiness.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=38ea3e7c0a12909b5f17eb1ed&id=36160194aa&e=caa3e8a6e8


Last Day Of Term 21st July @1:10pm 
To celebrate the passing of another year at school, we are going to have a little sing-

song just before home time.  

Please join us on 21st July in the playground  at 1.10pm if you  would like to 

hear the children's lovely voices sending off the whole school for the summer.  


